Arrangement for 2013 Summer Holiday

Thank you for your increased patronage. In response to power
supply shortages in this summer, we here inform you that our summer
holiday arrangements notified as following:

14th, August (Wednesday) to 18th, August (Sunday)
We fully appreciate your understanding for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,

July 22nd, 2013
IMV CORPORATION

Jiro Okamoto





